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In the meantime, if you want to discuss directly with us any issue of concern regarding the
festival then please contact either Billy McCabe, Section Head for Events & Halls on 01398
738548 or Jim McKelvie, Senior Events & Halls Officer on 01389 738537.

| look forward to hearing from you soon.

Yours sincerely

W. McCabe
Section Head for Events & Halls
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